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Circular 24 - 2022 
 

28 January 2022 
 
Dear Resident, 
  
 
Personal Items in Cubby holes  
 
We would like to request that residents do not leave items of personal nature in the “Cubby Holes” 
at the bistro area. This area is a public space and often frequented by residents, visitors, 
contractors etc. 
 
Please note that if any items are left in these areas, it will be at your risk. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 
Shawn Ferreira  
Assistant Village Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 


